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Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 16th December 

School Christmas Dinner 
 

Thursday 17th December 

Last Day of Autumn term 
 

Tuesday 5th January 

First day of Spring Term 
 

Friday 15th January 

Closing Date for Reception 
2021 Applications 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Latest News:  

Monday 30th November 2020 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins   Skylarks       Viktor                      

Wrens    Swallows      Afnan-Mustafa                  

Puffins   Emmie Swifts            Ridham               

Cuckoos  Natania Doves           Thomas                          

Nightingales Nicholas Owls              Thomas                

   Ravens          Amelia                      

Latest News! 
 

We are reducing the drop 

off window times in the 

last week of term. Parents 

will need to stick rigidly to 

the windows, not arrive 

early, and ensure children 

are apart. Social 

distancing will be as 

important as ever. Please 

keep your child near to 

you! 

From Monday 14th, the 

new times will be: 

8:45 to 8:50 – Doves, 

Skylarks, Ravens, Cuckoos 

8:50 to 8:55 – Swallows, 

Owls, Puffins 

8:55 to 9:00 – Swifts, 

Nightingales, Robins and 

Wrens. 

 

Christmas Cheer 
 

In the current Tier situation, 

and with the weather turning 

cold and dark, it’s easy to feel 

miserable and grouchy. For 

our children’s benefit and 

despite their own anxieties, 

everyone in school is doing 

their utmost to keep smiling, 

supporting, encouraging and 

providing some Christmas 

cheer. Thanks to them for 

keeping going – the Christmas 

trees are up! 

 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 100.00% 
Wrens  98.18% 

Puffins   99.32% 
Cuckoos  99.67% 

Nightingales 98.32% 
Skylarks 99.33% 
Swallows 97.19% 

Swifts 100.00% 
Doves 98.00% 

Owls 96.43% 
Ravens 100.00% 
 

School 98.77% 
 

Well done; even the 

lowest is outstanding! 

Reminders: 
 

• Don’t forget, Christmas Lottery 

Squares are on sale in every 

class. 20p each, or just send £1 

for five. Children choose all 

the squares they have paid for 

and lucky numbers will be 

drawn om Friday 11th. Doves’ 

Class can still take part if they 

bring money on the day they 

return. 


